
 
       

            

The Boys & Girls Club of Central 

Vancouver Island hosts Parents 

Together, a weekly program for 

parents.  These programs are 

professionally facilitated and provide 

education and group support for 

parents worried about their teen.   

 

To find out more, call 250 754-9661 or 

email parentstogether@bgccvi.com or 

visit www.bgccvi.com. 
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At the Special Board and Business Committee 

meetings Wednesday, September 16, 2020  

the Board made a motion to the BCSTA 

provincial council to encourage the Ministry  

of Education to develop  a co-governance 

model to improve communications during  

the COVID-19 recovery process.  The  

business committee received a restart  

update, information about the financial year 

end surplus allocation and compensation 

reporting. 

 

Secretary-Treasurer Walsh also provided 

results on the environment stewardship policy 

consultation and the long-range facilities plan. 

 

Check out the recorded  meetings. 
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To submit an item for  
NLPS News; email  

communications@sd68.bc.ca   
or call 250 741-5273 
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past issues of 
NLPS News can 
be found at 
sd68.bc.ca 

The Vancouver Island 

Symphony is keeping music 

live. This year, the 

symphony hosts two online 

music programs for kids 

ages 7 to 12 years.  

 

The fall session runs from 

Sep 25 until Dec 13 and the 

winter session Jan 8 until 

Apr 29. Find out more. 

 

            

The Nanaimo Pride Society is recruiting volunteer 
Board members who have awareness around 

community inclusion and diverse professional and 
lived experiences.  They would like to interest students 

in Grade 11 or 12, to become a Youth Director. 

Find out more. 
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